
Effective Date: Immediate 

Last Time Buy Date: 12/26/2025 

Last Eligible Ship Date: 06/30/2026 

Discontinuation Details: To our valued customers: 

We are informing you of the discontinuation of the ECW-U Series Film 
Capacitors due to the supplier’s discontinuation of the PEN film 
material. We will do our best to accommodate all last-time buys for 
these parts, but due to limited availability, we may be unable to fulfill 
every request Thank you for your understanding, and we appreciate 
your continued business. 

Suggested Replacement: N/A 

Affected Part Number(s): See attached Affected Parts List. 

Datasheet(s): See attached Datasheet(s). 

Notes: Please notify us of any large last-time buy volumes by providing the 
quantity before 09/30/2025. 
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